ACAP Summative Test
Beulah High School
April 25-28, 2022

To Parents of 71" and 8" Grade students at Beulah High School,
All 71" and 8" graders at Beulah High School will take the ACAP Summative test April 25-28, 2022.

The Alabama Comprehensive Assessment Program (ACAP) Summative is a standards-based
criterion-referenced assessment designed to provide students, parents, teachers, administrators,
and Alabama citizens with information regarding students’ progress toward mastery of the
Alabama Course of Study Standards.

The ACAP Summative is administered statewide once a year in the spring. The content areas to be
assessed are English Language Arts and Math in grades 2 through 8 and Science in grades 4, 6, and
8. To ensure uniform testing conditions, the ACAP Summative is administered using carefully
defined directions, materials, and scoring procedures for all test takers.

1. School Issued Chromebooks only will be allowed for testing purposes.

2. All students must be at BHS no later than 7:40 am. April 25-28, 2022

3. These are required tests in Alabama for all 7th and 8th grade students.

4. Testing rooms will be posted on the schools Front Door, Lunchroom outside door, and
middle school hallway for your name and room location of where you will take the test.

5. All 7th and 8th grade students will turn in their chrome books and chargers to their 1st
period teachers on Wednesday April 20 so we can put them in carts to charge them every
night for testing. Chromebooks will be returned to students on Monday after testing. We
will put students’ names on their chrome book.

TEST DATES -
e April 25 - Monday - Language Arts 7th and 8" Grade

e April 26 - Tuesday - Math 7th and 8th Grade
e April 24 - Wednesday - Science 8th grade only

e April 25 - Thursday - Make-Ups

RESOURSES AVAILABLE FOR STUDENTS AND PARENTS

Student Tutorials and Online Tools Training (OTTSs) are available using the INSIGHT portal at the
following link: https://wbte.drcedirect.com/AL/portals/al. Students and families can view and
practice item types that are similar to those appearing on the Spring ACAP Summative in order to
become familiar with the test engine that will be used for the administration.

If you have any questions or concerns please contact Ms. Beth Cook, Beulah High School Counselor

and ACAP Test Coordinator.

Email — cook.beth@Iee.k12.al.us or phone the school and ask for Ms. Cook 334-705-6020.
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